
Announcement for Ambassador’s Scholarship 2019-20 

Embassy of India invites applications for the Ambassador’s scholarship from 
Bhutanese students pursuing undergraduate and postgraduate courses in 

non-Buddhist studies (general subjects) and Buddhist studies in India during 

the Academic Year 2019-20. 

Applications for the Ambassador’s scholarship have to be submitted online in 

the requisite form posted on the website of the Embassy of India, Thimphu 
(www.indembthimphu.gov.in). The last date of submission of online 

application for the Ambassador’s scholarship is 30 November 2019 

Bhutanese students who are already in receipt of some other Government of 

India scholarship or Royal Government of Bhutan scholarship such as ICCR 
Scholarship, Nalanda scholarship, SAARC scholarship, Undergraduate 

scholarship etc. are not eligible to apply for the Ambassador’s scholarship. 

All applicants are requested to fill up the online application form carefully, 

upload the correct documents and ensure that their particulars including 
name, date of birth, CID No. are correct. The bank account should be held in a 

Bhutanese bank, and also be held in the name of the applicant only and not 

belong to his/her relative. 

Incomplete applications will be summarily rejected. For any queries, please 
visit our website www.indembthimphu.gov.in or contact Education Section on 

telephone +975-2-339656 or preferably by e-mail at edu1.thimphu@mea.gov.in 
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